
UNGSS joins the public in environmental awareness campaigns and activities 

 
 
The University of Nairobi Geography Students Society (UNGSS) have, in 2014, joined the public 
in a number of environmental awareness campaigns and activities. For example, they have 
participated in the “march for elephants and rhinos” (3rd & 4th October) and the monthly clean-
ups in conjunction with Mazingira Safi Initiative. Come and join the students and staff of the 
Department of Geography and Environmental Studies for a clean environment. For more 
information, contact the Chairperson of UNGSS. 


